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External Sender: Use caution with links/attachments 

To

The Chairman

BALCO
Delhi
 

Dear Sir,

Re: Resignation as Independent Director

Due to certain developments, my status as Independent Director of the Company gets affected and therefore, I
am unable to continue as Independent Director of BALCO.

Please accept my resignation with immediate effect and do the needful.

It was a pleasure being on the Balco Board and I would like to thank all my co-directors for the knowledge
gained by me whilst interacting with them on the Balco Board.

Thanks & Regards,

Arun Todarwal

Partner

_____________________________________________________________________________________

Arun Todarwal & Associates LLP
Chartered Accountants
104, Maker Bhavan No.3, 1st Floor, 21, New Marine Lines, Mumbai 400 020.
Mob: +91 9821030166| Tel.: +91 22 43023300| Web: www.aruntodarwal.com

The contents of this email message and any attachments are intended solely for the addressee(s) and may contain
confidential and/or privileged information and may be legally protected from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient of
this message or their agent, or if this message has been addressed to you in error, please immediately alert the sender by
reply email and then delete this message and any attachments. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified
that any use, dissemination, copying, or storage of this message or its attachments is strictly prohibited.
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